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PRESIDENTS’ LETTER
Dear Friends,
We are so thrilled to have had so many 
wonderful initiatives in the past few 
months. Thank you for your efforts 
to bring a smile to our White Plains 
Hospital community. From backpacks 
for our Family Health Center to gift bags 
for our Healthcare Heroes, every bit of 
support has been appreciated. 

Last fall the Friends teamed up with the 
Hospital’s annual WPH/Mariano Rivera 
Classic to offer tennis and cards at the 
event. The day was such a success and 
we’re looking forward to collaborating 
at the event again this summer on 
Monday, June 27th! 
The Friends hosted the G3-Girls Got 
Game card night on April 6th at Fenway 
Golf Club in Scarsdale. It was great to 
have all our friends in the same room 

again after many months apart. 
Now more than ever, we are open to all 
ideas for future events and activities, so 
please feel free to contact us! 
We look forward to seeing you soon, 
stay safe! 
 
Best,
Geralyn Della Cava & Kathy Winterroll
Co-Presidents 
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WPH/MARIANO RIVERA CLASSIC   
A DAY OF GOLF, TENNIS AND CARDS!

On Tuesday, October 12th the Friends and the Hospital teamed up to put on the annual WPH/Mariano Rivera Classic at 
Quaker Ridge Golf Club in Scarsdale. The latest additions of cards and tennis to the event were both sponsored by the 
Friends. At the event, we honored our Healthcare Heroes whose tireless commitment helped to ensure that nearly 3,000 
COVID-19 patients returned home to their loved ones. Thank you to everyone for their support! 



G3 - GIRLS GOT GAME
On April 6th at Fenway Golf Club, the Friends hosted their annual game night co-chaired by Stefanie Cohen, Amy 
Hirschhorn and Leslie Klein. The event raised more than $17,000 with 45 attendees. See photos on page 1.
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WPH/MARIANO RIVERA CLASSIC   

JUNIOR FRIENDS 

The Junior Friends and the Friends paired up to deliver holiday cheer to the Family Health Center, donating 
thermometers, hats, mittens, and socks, along with toys and books for pediatric patients. 

SUPPORT A HEALTHCARE HERO 
As we faced another wave of the COVID-19 pandemic, our Healthcare Heroes were on the frontlines caring for our 
community. The Friends came together to generously donate another round of gift bags to brighten the day and lift 
the spirits of our Heroes as they worked tirelessly for their patients. 

EVENTS

INITIATIVES DURING COVID-19



41 East Post Road 
White Plains, NY 10601 
 
RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED

Individual and group tours of the 
Hospital are currently on hold. 

We will send out a communication 
once they are resumed. 

Please call (914) 681-1040 
for more information.

CONNECT WITH  WHITE PLAINS HOSPITAL ONLINE 
 
“Like” us on Facebook! facebook.com/WPHospital/ 
Register to join or pay your dues online at wphospital.org/friends

In Loving Memory of Our  
Friends Who Passed

 

Stuart Albrecht
Persida Cabrera 

Josephine Falcone
Robin W. Herko

Trevelyan E. Palmer 
Alan J. Rein

Stuart Robinowitz
Judith E. Schwartz
Megan H. Shapiro 

ANNOUNCEMENTS

MEETING DATES 2022 
June 6, 2022 at 9:30am
*All meetings to be held virtually until 
further notice 

 

WPH/Mariano Rivera Classic
Golf, Tennis, Pickleball and Cards

Monday, June 27th
Quaker Ridge Golf Club 

Better Together 
Friends Gala 

Saturday, October 1st 
Westchester Country Club 

HAVE IDEAS?
We are always looking for new 
ideas for Friends initiatives and 
events. Feel free to contact us at 
(914) 681-1040 or 
Friends@wphospital.org to share 
yours! 

JUNIOR FRIENDS
For more information, please 
contact Kaitlin Winterroll at 
kwinterroll@wphospital.org.


